
Kennebunkport Planning Board 

November 7th, 2012 ~ 4:30 PM 

6 Elm Street, Town Hall 

 

 

 

A regular meeting of the Planning Board was held on Wednesday, November 7th, 2012.  The meeting convened at 4:30 p.m. in the 

Kennebunkport Town Hall. 

 

Members Present:  Leo Famolare, Gordon Ayer,  Helen Conaty 

 

Approval of Minutes:  Mr. Famolare made a request to forego approval of the minutes until the next meeting, which was unanimous.   

 

Item: 

 

1)120602  John & Jeannie Scollins / Harvey Wells, Authorized Agent – Site Plan Review – Findings of Fact – 
for approval to remove the existing one story cottage and replace it with a new two story cottage in a different 
location to make it more conforming to setbacks, as well as relocate and enlarge an outbuilding. [11 Harwood 

Drive, identified as Assessor’s Tax Map 21, Block 005, Lot 25 in the Cape Porpoise West Zone.] 
 

Findings were read and signed. 

 

Adjournment:  A motion was made to adjourn, it was seconded and the vote was unanimous. 

Submitted by:  Lisa Harmon, Secretary 
 


